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Whole School Open Afternoon 

 

This was a huge success as always and many wonderful comments were left on our 

class sign in sheets. These are very much appreciated by staff.  

 

Curriculum Rationale  

 

This is now displayed at our front entrance. The school website has more details of 

this. We have used school fund to pay for a welcome sign in the entrance way also. 

We have displayed our main achievements from last session and the main areas we 

are working on this session. The SQR (Standards and Quality Report) with these on it 

is also available on our school website.  

 

Scottish Maths Week 

 

This was a great success and the homework task was the best response we have had to 

a homework task (1/3 of the school completed this).  

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

 

Information has been sent out to parents about our MacMillan coffee morning this 

Thursday. We hope parents will support our charity event and we look forward to 

welcoming everyone in for a wee cuppa and a cake.  

 

Halloween Disco 

 

The school are organising the Halloween Disco as a school fundraising event. 

Information will go out to parents this week. The date of this is on twitter (30th 

October). More detailed information will go out after October holiday.  

 

Halloween Hamper 

 

Our admin staff have organised Halloween Hampers with generous donations from 

local business. We are very grateful for everyone’s generosity! We hope this will be a 

great fundraiser for school funds.  

 

Kindness Kafe 

 

This room is finally almost finished! Jim has been painting for a few weeks and Miss 

Logue has added her usual burst of colour. It is looking amazing and we will post 

photos once it is revealed to children. We hope this will be on Tuesday 8th October.  

It has been renamed the Zen Zone.  

 

 



 

Reading Books 

 

Thanks to the generosity of the Parent Council and also using school funds we have 

managed to re-stock our reading scheme for P1- 4.  

We plan to do a small make over on the library area over the next month and will use 

some of the Parent Council donation for this also.  

 

Play Along Maths and Fun with Words 

 

These parental engagement workshops will start up in Term 2. Over term 2, 3 and 4 

these will be offered to P1 – 3 parents.  

 

Pupil Groups 

 

Pupil Groups have now been created for this session. The new groups will be on our 

school website by the end of this term.  

 

Local Area Walks 

 

Many classes are going out of school into the local area as part of their learning. For 

example, a number of classes have been out on Autumn walks and P2 will be going 

out to look at different types of houses in the local area.  


